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Comments: I am in support of most of the ideas in the Honey Badger Project, such as managing our forest to

keep diseases and fires under control. I support most of the recreational ideas and improvements. I am strongly

against the relocation of singletrack trails to old road beds. This was done in NM when I lived there, with

dissatisfying results. Trail speeds increased a lot, making them more dangerous. ATV riders took over the

singletrack trails, churned the rocks and made them less fun. Please make the trails enjoyable, fun and

challenging. Motorcycle riders maintain the trails and keep them open for hikers.


